
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

     
   

     
 

       
   

 

 

   
   

   

 

      
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

TEA 
Texas Education Agency Commissioner Mike Morath 

1701 North Congress Avenue • Austin, Texas 78701-1494 • 512 463-9734 • 512 463-9838 FAX • tea.texas.gov 

March 27, 2018 

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 

SUBJECT: Division of College, Career, and Military Preparation Survey 

The division of College, Career, and Military Preparation (CCMP) is actively seeking feedback from 
districts on current policies, procedures, and programs. This feedback will assist CCMP in developing a 
five-year strategic plan on connecting career to college (strategic priority three of TEA’s strategic plan), 
reducing redundancies in data collection and district reporting for CCMP programs, and developing high 
quality resources and materials. This voluntary survey focuses on Career and Technical Education and 
Work-Based Learning. We will seek additional information regarding our other programs later in the 
year. 

Please click here to answer the survey. We ask that stakeholders answer questions with honest 
responses to the prompts. The division of CCMP values critical feedback and seeks to improve its 
practices based on district input. 

The survey will close on April 27, 2018. If you have any questions, please email 
heather.justice@tea.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Justice 
Divisional Director 
College, Career, and Military Preparation 
Texas Education Agency 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
Austin, Texas 78701 
heather.justice@tea.texas.gov 
512-463-9253 
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